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Under the Church Representation Rules, a new Church Electoral Roll is prepared every six years.  The current one was prepared during February and March 2013, with revisions produced annually at the APCM.

This report highlights changes since last year’s Electoral Roll Report.

At the APCM last year the Electoral Roll stood at 221, being:
                       51 Residents           &           170 Non-Residents

Since the last APCM there have been 10 names added to the roll, and 9 names removed.

This means the current total is 222, being:
                       53 Residents           &            169 Non-Residents

We are currently putting together information relating to the church finances, based on the material produced for the TRIO campaign.  The intention is to offer this to people when they join the electoral roll.

Review meetings that consider all Sunnyside Church contacts are held regularly.  This meeting includes consideration of the Electoral Roll.

If you have and comments or queries, please let the church office know.
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